From: CAAC Comments Form <noreply@camden.gov.uk>

Sent: 14 June 2022 14:04
To: Planning Planning; Dawn Allott; Derek Gomez; Tuhinur Khan
Subject: CAAC Consultation Comments Received

Guest
Hi, Martin Black

Someone submitted an entry for the CAAC Comments form form in the Guest site. View all the form's

entries by clicking

587923

2022/1512/P

Flat 1 29 Croftdown Road London NW5 1EL

Excavation of front lightwell to front of lower ground level and internal reduction in level to rear room.



Amy Ly

Dartmouth Park

2022-06-20T00:00:00.000

Comment

Clearly with the underpinning, this is an opportune time to carry out these improvements, subject to
adequate structural safety checks Many of the houses in this part of Croftdown Road already have lightwells
which, with the excavation of other areas, substantially improves the accommodation with only a marginal
impact on front gardens. DPCAAC does not object subject to adequate safety check on underpinning and
excavation.



